



8 December 2023

Dear Families

Spotlight on Digital Learning

Below is a digital survey I have created. This survey should take you no more than 5 minutes to complete and will provide me with some insight into our students' home digital use/access to the internet.

Please can I urge you to fill this in at your earliest convenience but before Tuesday 2 January 2024. I will report back with my findings and information, but in the interim, I will be able to use the data to support students in their digital learning.

The form can be found here

If you have more than one child attending Sackville, could I kindly ask you to fill in a form for each child.

Any questions, please don't hesitate to email me at avallallygodfrey@sackvilleschool.org.uk

Yours sincerely

Mr A Vallally-Godfrey

Online Safety and Digital Learning Lead Wider SLT















